

West Camel Road Queen Camel YEOVIL Somerset BA22 7FF

School Office Tel: 01935 850345

Email: office@countessgytha.ppat365.org
Web: www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk





6<sup>th</sup> March 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

10<sup>th</sup> March marks the start of British Science Week and we are delighted at Countess Gytha Primary School to be participating in a science-themed activity everyday to celebrate the occasion.

One of the highlights of the week will the annual-favourite of each child launching an air-pressured rocket they have decorated on Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> March. Each year we have some fantastic entries of home-decorated rockets, including Angry Bird and Minecraft themed, tinfoil for that realistic look and even flying rocket pigs!

If wanting to participate, please could children bring their decorated (empty), 2-litre bottle to school either on launch day (11.3.25) or on Monday 10<sup>th</sup> if they wish to decorate in school. The school will provide felt-tip pens and a limited range of craft materials such as sequins.

Additionally, to celebrate Red Nose Day 2025, on Friday 21<sup>st</sup> March, we will be holding a non-uniform day, where children can come dressed in RED for a 50p donation which can be paid on the day or via ParentPay.

As ever, we are very grateful for your ongoing support and I know lots will be looking forward to hearing all about our scientific endeavours on class pages and the Diary Dates next week!

Yours sincerely,

Mr David Gordon

Head Teacher